
 

 Form: FCC-FOR-061. Rev 0 

8th February 2022 
 
 
The Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2124  
 
 
Project: CHW Stage 2 Enabling Works   
 
Re: Multi Storey Car Park (MSCP) Notification of Commencement 
 
 
To Whom It may concern,  
 
Ford Civil Contracting Pty Ltd (FCC) writes to The Department of Planning, Industry & 
Environment (DPIE) with regards to the CHW Stage 2 Enabling Works – Multi Storey Car Park 
(MSCP). 
 
In accordance with SSD-10434896 Condition B1 and B2, FCC hereby notifies DPIE that the 
intended date of commencement for Stage 1 of the MSCP is the 10th February 2022.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me on the undersigned. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 

 
 
Mark Moult 
Chief Operating Officer 
 
 
 
 


